From: barbara sachau

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU]; yourviews@app.com; tom.malinowski@mail.house.gov; info@afphg.org;
info@aarp.org

Subject: [EXTERNAL] public comment on bpu docket GR22060366 hearing 8/30/22

Date: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 6:06:52 PM

1 understand that percentage of increase on bills will be heard on august 30, 2022

at 4:30 pm via computer and telephone and that these increases in price will hurt consumers of
elizabeth town gas company horribly in these inflationary times.

the biden administration has caused this horrific inflation and we need elizabethtown

to hold the line because we have inflation rising from corrupt govt that needs to be changed.
the people cannot pay this increase. you must hold the line with present charges.

1 am totally against any icnrease in price for services. please tell me how i can call in to stop
these price increases. this comment is for the pubilc rcord. pleae receipt

b sachau bsachau@gmail.com nj resident and customer
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